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1. In July, we had 2284 views of the website, significantly less than the 3581 views in

June. The highest number of page views in the last 30 days were:

● Our Meeting

● Script and Slides

● Contact List

● Home Page / Archives

● The Feelings Wheel

The site continues to be a communication hub for the meeting as evidenced by the most

viewed pages.

We will be updating the site with the newest updated version of the contact list - hopefully

by the time of the Group Conscience meeting. Thank you, everyone.

In service,

Conrad
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